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ICYMI: Heller Speaks About The Interest 
Rate Reduction Act
 

(Washington, D.C.) – On the Senate floor today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) spoke about the Interest Rate Reduction Act of 2012 (S. 2366). Without congressional action, interest rates for federally-subsidized student loans are scheduled to double from 3.4 to 6.8 percent on July 1.
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“…I’m a proud cosponsor of the Interest Rate Reduction Act, which has been offered by my friend from Tennessee, Mr. Alexander.  This legislation prevents student loan rates from doubling from 3.4 to 6.8 percent, and I truly hope Congress is able to come to bipartisan agreement soon to prevent this rate increase from going into effect on July 1.
“Addressing student loan rates is important, and we need to accomplish that work promptly.  But our work for America’s college students and recent graduates is far from over.  Every day Congress should do something to provide more stability and certainty for businesses so they will create jobs and hire these graduates…”
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